
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 10/28/2010 1:53:15 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Fitch, Julie

A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E PV Program Projects Update

Great news. Thx, Meredith.

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 8:56 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Fitch, Julie A.
Cc: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: PG&E PV Program Projects Update

Paul, Julie,

We have good news on the first two PV Program projects that we discussed with you earlier this year. 
We have received all required ministerial permits for the projects and plan to begin grading tomorrow. 
As a refresher, the two sites are located in Fresno County and the projects will be 15 MW each.

In regard to the procurement of panels and EPC, we issued the RFP for the EPC and modules on 
October 6 after receiving CPUC approval of the solictation materials. Bids are due for modules on 
November 1 and the EPC on November 8.

Our goal is to have both projects online by September 2011.

We are very excited about moving forward with the program and will keep you updated on future 
developments.

Regards,
Meredith
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